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Senator Moore asked: 

 

Can you please provide details of the integration of the Social Inclusion Unit and the Office 

for the Not-for-Profit Sector into the Department of Social Services? 

 

 

 

Answer: 
 

Staff from the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet working in the Social inclusion 

Unit and the Office for the Not-for-Profit Sector, and accompanying work were transferred to 

the Department of Social Services on the 14 October 2013. The transfer of staff and 

responsibilities was transitioned through Machinery of Government (MoG) changes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


